
Class of 2024 Yearbook Information 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the yearbook advisor:  
Suzanne.rychlik@kent.k12.wa.us    
 
All pictures and content should be submitted to the e-mail address below.  Please do 
not send directly to yearbook advisor, editor, social media, etc as we cannot track it. 
 

kentlakeyearbooksubmissions@gmail.com  
 
What More Information Due Date 
SENIOR 
PICTURES 

Any Senior who has a picture taken through 
the official school pictures will be pictured in 
the yearbook.  
 
Alternatively, students can submit a picture 
taken by an outside photographer to the 
yearbook email above. Please make sure to 
include students first and last name in the 
subject line.  
 

mailto:Suzanne.rychlik@kent.k12.wa.us
mailto:kentlakeyearbooksubmissions@gmail.com
https://forms.office.com/r/s2pUDdqJQZ


Senior Memory Makers:  

SENIOR Memory Maker  

Payment Due Date: Friday, February 2nd : Please pay using the Kentlake website.  

Memory Makers must be submitted by March 2nd  in a pdf or jpeg format.  Please follow the 
size guidelines below.  Please make sure your memory maker has your students first and last 
name.  

Sizes & Costs: 

¼ page Memory Maker:. 5.25 inches tall, 4.1 inches wide, $75 

½ page Memory Maker:  5.25 inches tall, 8.5 inches wide, $150 

Full page Memory Maker: 10.5 inches tall, 8.2 inches wide, $275 

Helpful hints: 

The more pictures isn’t always for the better.  The Ad’s that usually look the best have 4-8 pictures that 
are big enough to see.  If there are too many pictures and it is too small, they do not always print out 
very well.  


